
B. W. St. Clair 

Engineering Statement in Support of a 
Digital STA for Ch 11  DK11AA  

Applicant is a county government entity in rural Montana.  Inadvertently, due to changing personnel, 
the analog licenses have lapsed.  It was not until the need to change to digital arised that it was 
discovered that the license had lapsed.  Given the remote location of Terry, MT, the Prairie TV Club 
requests a digital STA on Channel 11.  It is in the public interest to provide a television signal to this 
small remote community. 

Antenna will be installed on an existing tower and the equipment installed in an existing building.  No 
construction is involved. 

Non-ionizing radiation at ground level head height is less than 0.1% of the allowable public exposure 
limit.  No special precautions required. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Hansen 
Consultant
July 9, 2020
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